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Federal Signal announces the discontinuation of GL5 Models

In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering and improve efficiencies, Federal Signal is discontinuing the GL5

product line.
Model # Description
GL5-A GL5, Amber LEDs, Amber lens
GL5-C GL5, White LEDs, Clear lens
GL5-R GL5, Red LEDs, Red lens
GL5KIT-R GL5 Upgrade light, Red
GL5KIT-A GL5 Upgrade light, Amber
GL5KIT-C GL5 Upgrade light, White
979-380504 GL5 Upgrade Kit
979-380504-RB GL5 Upgrade Kit
979-380505 GL5 Upgrade Kit
979-380508 GL5 Upgrade Kit
979-380508-RB GL5 Upgrade Kit

SUBSTITUTES

Federal Signal’s line of FR6 FireRaye LED models are the recommended substitute. |

TIMING

New orders for the affected models will no longer be accepted after October 31, 2019.

For more information, please visit our website at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-264-3578.
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